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Viking Line donates over 12 000 euros for Red Nose Day children’s 
charity 
 
 
 
Viking Line took part in Finland’s 2016 Red Nose Day charity campaign by donating 
one euro for every passenger who booked a trip during the period November 4-14, 
2016 via the campaign “A cruise does people good”. The fund drive raised over 12 
000 euros for the foundation behind Red Nose Day in Finland. 
 
 
 
Finland’s nationwide Red Nose Day charity drive is held once a year, in October–November, 
in order to raise funds to provide education, health care, security and nutrition to the world’s 
most vulnerable children. The first Red Nose Day was held in Finland in 2007 and arranged 
by the Yle Helps Foundation, which was formed in 2004 by the Finnish Committee for 
UNICEF, the Finnish Red Cross and Finn Church Aid in partnership with the Finnish 
Broadcasting Company (Yle).  

 
“We were really happy to participate in and support the Red Nose Day campaign, since 
children are especially close to our hearts. It is with great pleasure that we announce Viking 
Line’s Red Nose Day drive raised over 12 000 euros for this worthy cause,” says Samuli 
Heiskala, Marketing Manager at Viking Line.  

 
 

 
For further information, please contact: 

Christa Grönlund, Communications Manager, Finland, christa.gronlund@vikingline.com, 
+358 9 123 5242 
Samuli Heiskala, Marketing Manager, samuli.heiskala@vikingline.com, +358 9 123 5221 
Johanna Boijer-Svahnström, Vice President Corporate Communications, 
johanna.boijer@vikingline.com, +358 18 277 48  
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